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Spring Pictures
LifeTouch will be here on Tuesday, March 12.
Spring and bunny portraits by Mrs. Elaine Barnette will be 
taken on the following schedule:

Tuesday, March 26	 Crib 1 - Toddler 2
Wednesday, March 27	 2K-A - 2K-B
Thursday, March 28	 3K - 4K and make-up pictures

New Tuition Fees
Parents, if you have any problems with your account, 
please come by the office to speak with the Director. As 
of March 1st, fees increased to $135.00 per month. Please 
remember to make that adjustment to your payment.

We’re Moving On Up!
Some children will be graduating to another class on 
Monday, April 1st. Parents will receive a “move up” letter 
one week before if their child is moving up.

2019-2020 Registration
Registration forms for the 2019-2020 enrollment period are  
now available.

Bookmobile Schedule
The bookmobile will be here at 9:50am 
on Monday,  March 11.

Birthdays
3/4	 Carmen Medina
3/7	 Aiden Altman
3/25	 Blakeney Craig
3/28	 Rebecca Tedder

Reminders
DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME

Don’t forget to turn your clocks 
forward one hour for Sunday, 
March 10.

CLOCKING IN & OUT

Preschool and Nursery Parents, 
when dropping off your child(ren) 
at daycare, please remember to 
clock them in and out. 

Thank you so kindly!

FOLDERS/BASKETS

Please remember to check your 
child(ren)’s folder or basket 
located in their classroom.


